
I am writing in support of citizen review bodies access to information regarding cases involving peace officer practices or behaviors.  
I believe if peace officers understand citizen expectations that both the citizens and the peace officers will feel safer in the 
performance of their roles.  Shining light on situations builds trust and resonable people will usually agree on remedies once 
provided with the facts.


